
 

	
	
	
	
February	8,	2016	
	
	
RE:	Letter	of	Recommendation	for	Link2Inc	
	
	
	
To	Future	or	Prospective	Clients	of	Link2Inc;	
	
My	firm,	Antenora	Architects	LLP,	recently	completed	a	move	to	a	newly	remodeled	office	space	in	
Austin,	Texas.	We	are	a	20-year–old	architectural	firm	with	10	employees.			
	
We	retained	the	services	of	Link2Inc	to	help	us	install	new	cabling	and	a	server	rack	for	our	data	and	
telephone	network,	and	to	help	us	move	our	existing	telephone	and	data	systems	to	the	new	space.		
	
Link2Inc	 was	 exceptional	 in	 their	 work	 for	 us.	 Their	 work	 was	 completed	 correctly,	 in	 a	 timely	
fashion	and	the	work	was	beautifully	done.	They	even	cleaned	up	their	mess	on	their	way	out.		
	
Based	upon	their	work	for	us,	I	heartily	recommend	Link2Inc	to	you.			
	
Should	you	have	any	questions	or	would	like	to	discuss	their	work	for	us,	please	feel	free	to	contact	
me	at	our	office	number	listed	below,	or	by	email.		
	
	
Most	Sincerely,	
	
	
	
	
	
Michael	S.	Antenora	AIA	
Founding	Principal	
Antenora	Architects	LLP	
michaela@antenoraarchitects.com	
	
	
 
 
 
	


